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The Year 1 team hope you all have had a 
fantastic Easter holiday with plenty of 
rest! We have some exciting subjects 
ahead for the children this term. Though 
it will be a challenge as we prepare for 
next year. Good luck Year 1! 

Our children are learning how to 
describe characters. We will be 
discovering everyone’s favourite 
amber dragon: Zog! And maybe 
some of his friends. 

 

English 
 

Science 

Science this term sees Year 1 
revisiting plants and trees. We will 
be excited to see what the children 
can recall, especially with summer 
in full bloom. We will also visit 
biology when we look at animals 
and humans. 

 
 

History 

History is always an exciting 
subject and this term is no 
different! We’re having an in-
depth study of the past and 
present. This means we will be 
taking a look at changes over 
time in such things as a human 
lifecycle and community. 

Summer sees Year 1 take on one 
of the most important aspects of 
mathematics: multiplication. Our 
approach is fun, engaging and will 
equip the children with the best 
skills for this key subject. 

Maths 

Our computing curriculum will 
see the children learn to group 
data. We will also have a 
introduction into the engaging 
world of programming! 

Computing 

Welcome Back! 
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Our music topic sets the children 
up to cement their knowledge of 
tempo and dynamics. We discuss 
this over music they won’t have 
heard before and also their 
favourite tracks. 

Summer PE takes on some key 
physical skills to set the children 
up for success in the year to 
come. We revisit balance skills, 
teamwork, field communication, 
ball control, and bat & ball skills.  

PE 

Geography 

One of the most popular topics 
of geography is covered over 
summer: maps! Children will 
learn to read maps as well as 
create their own. This is tied in 
with the study of community. 

 
 

RE 

A favourite subject for the 
children, RE sees us discuss the 
Jewish faith and Shabbat. It is 
always a subject filled with 
rewarding discussion and great 
group work.  

PSHE takes a deep dive into the 
importance of respect and 
friendships. It is a fantastic and 
important subject that brings out 
the best in the children’s 
thoughts and conversations. 
We’re looking forward to hearing 
everything they have to discuss.  

PSHE 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday Monday 
07.05.24 Golden Toy shop reading reward 
21.05.24 Diversity Day 
24.05.24 Last day before half term 

Dates to remember… 

Music 


